SCHREIBER KINETTES CELEBRATE 30TH BIRTHDAY



Photo below: Terrace Bay President, Susan Mason and Schreiber President, Pat Moore blow out candles.



Photo above: Kinette Executive, left to right: Laureen Blais, Brenda Birch, Joyce Gilmore, Pat Moore, Edythe Cosgrove, Beulah Speziale.

Members of the Schrei -ber and Terrace Bay Kinette Clubs met for dinner on February 7th to celebrate the Schreiber Club's 30th birthday.

After a lovely dinner at Adamo's the group moved to the home of Darlene Zroback to conduct the regular meeting under the leadership of President, Pat Moore.

The Schreiber Kinettes are a very active group and many plans of events, especially their up-coming fashion show were dealt with. Seeing the Schreiber club in action was most rewarding for Terrace Bay as formation night for the Kinettes of Terrace Bay is April 2nd.

A cake made and decor -ated by Joyce Gilmore held 30 candles which were lit by each Kinette.

The meeting was closed and coffee and punch were enjoyed.

We can help make 1976 a better year.

Saving money is a good idea at the best of times. But taking advantage of the tax savings opportunities of a First Canadian Retirement Savings Plan is an even better idea because it can multiply the effect of your savings.

There are several plans from which we can help you choose, depending on your particular situation.

Of course, not all of us necessarily have ready cash on hand at the end of the best of years. So your Bank of Montreal manager may point out the wisdom of borrowing money to make an R.R.S.P. investment.

See your nearest Bank of Montreal manager about a tax saving Registered Retirement Savings Plan before March 1 The First Canadian Bank Bank of Montreal Schreiber Branch Bill Humble, Manager